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Docket No. 50-255 

Consumers Power Company 
ATTN: David P. Hoffman 

Vice President 
Nuclear Operations 

1945 West Parnall Road 
Jackson, MI 49201 

Gentlemen: 

DEC o 2 1988 

This confirms the plans as discussed on November 29, 1988, between our 
respective staffs to have a-meeting with you and members of your staff at 
1:00 p.m~ (CST) on Thursday, December 8, 1988 at the Region III Office in 
Glen Ellyn, Illinois. The meeting will convene to discuss the litensee actions 
relating to the October 28, 1988 letter; recent Palisades plant personnel 
contamination events. 

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have concerning this matter. 

cc: Mr. Kenneth W. Berry, Director 
Nuclear Licensing 

Gerald B. Slade, General Manager 
DCD/DCB (RIDS) 
Licensing Fee Management Branch 
Resident Inspector, RIII 
Ronald Callen, Michigan 

Public Service Commission 
Michigan Department of 

Public Health 

RI II 

Sincerely, 

OnIGiNAL SIGNED BYE. G. GREENr-.1AN 

Edward G. Greenman, Director 
Division of Reactor Projects 
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